
Glendive Medical Center (GMC) 
Notice of 

Financial Assistance 
 
 
GMC is proud of its commitment of providing quality health services to all patients. 
 
If you do not have health insurance or are concerned that you may not be able to pay for 
all or part of your care, we may be able to help.  GMC has a program that provides 
financial assistance to patients based on their income, assets and financial needs. 
 
Federal and state laws require all hospitals to seek payment for care provided.  As such, 
GMC has established policies which consistently apply billing and collection practices.  
This notice is provided to all patients at admission, when accessing medical services, and 
if there are billing questions or payment delays.  GMC’s pledge to our patients is to assist 
you with any question or issues you may have.  It is important that you let us know as 
soon as possible if you have any concerns related to paying your bill so we can assist you. 
 
For more information, please contact MarySue in our patient financial services office at 
406-345-3354.  All inquiries will be promptly addressed with courtesy and kept strictly 
confidential. 


